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MIKE CHANEY
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State Fire Marshal
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Deputy Commissioner of Insurance JACKSON, MISSISSIPPI 39201 N:»ﬂ:tho?ﬁﬁeDBD;E%s
mid.ms. issi -
RICKY DAVIS i mie.ms.gov J?E?ESHNSEES?ES% )agigsagggs
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May 3, 2019
VIA CERTIFIED MAIL AND REGULAR MAIL:
Mr. Deonte Allen
. 91 71899 9931 7033 LEAZ2 3J83%
Chunn Bonding

419 S. State St. B-103
Jackson, MS 39201

And

Mzr. Deonte Allen
193 Hezekiah Wethersby Rd.
Mendenhall, MS 39114

Re: NOTICE OF DENIAL of License Application
For Bail Agents

Mr. Allen (hereinafter “Respondent™):

Please be advised that the Mississippi Department of Insurance (“Department™) has
carefully reviewed and considered your application for Bail Agent’s License in the State of
Mississippi. The Department wishes to advise you that your application has been DENIED for

the following violations:

Miss. Code Ann. § 83-39-15-1, provides, in part, that the Commissioner of Insurance
may deny, suspend, revoke or refuse to issue or renew a bail agent’s license for:

(d)  Willfully failing to comply with or willful violation of any provision of this
chapter or any proper order, rule or regulation of the department or any court of this state;

(k)  Acting as or impersonating a bail agent without a license.

Miss. Code Ann. § 83-17-71(2) (Supp. 2017) provides that if the action by the Commissioner is
to non-renew or to deny an application for a license, the Commissioner shall notify the applicant
or licensee and advise, in writing, the applicant or licensee of the reason for the denial or
nonrenewal of the applicant’s or licensee’s license. The applicant or licensee may make written




demand upon the Commissioner within ten (10) days for a hearing before the Commissioner to
determine the reasonableness of the Commissioner’s action. The hearing shall be held within
thirty (30) days. This letter is your notice as to the reason why the Commissioner has chosen to
deny your insurance producer license renewal application.

So issued, this the 3rd day of May, 2019.

MIKE CHANEY
COMMISSIONER OF INSURANCE
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Michelle Partridge
Special Assistant Attorney General
Mississippi Insurance Department




